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RE: ww1 soldiersclaim cover up

enquiry <enquiry@oag.govt.nz>

Tue 6/06/2017 4:02 p.m.

To:Tanya Peterson <soldiersclaim@hotmail.com>;

Dear Tanya
Your email has been forwarded to the Sector Manager Parliamentary Group for her consideration and reply.
Kind regards

Yashodha Jayawardhana
Reports & Communications Group

Office of the Auditor-General Te Mana Arofake and Audit New Zealand Mana Arofake Aotearoa
Level 2, 100 Molesworth St, Thornden, Wellington 6011
PO Box 3928, Wellington 6140, New Zealand

www.0ag.govi.nz and www.audiinz govt.nz

From: Tanya Peterson [mailto:soldiersclaim@hotmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, 3 June 2017 9:33 a.m.

To: enquiry <enquiry@oag.govt.nz>

Subject: wwl soldiersclaim cover up

The information contained in this email is intended only for

the addressee and is not necassarily the official view or

communication of the Office of the Auditer General. If you are not the intended recipient you must not use, disclose, copy or
distribute this message or the information on it. ’
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